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-Original Message-
From: Stephen Dyleski [mailto:s0055d@myfairpoint.net]
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 6:23 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Pennichuck rate increase

Hello

I’m writing you about the ridiculous proposed rate increase by Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. It’s been only three years
since their last rate increase. In Raymond, they purchase water from the town and just oversee the distribution
network. I believe that much of that network was paid for by an EPA grant. Their proposed rate hike is
ridiculous. 21.24% for four years is over 5% a year. Inflation hasn’t been even half that. I certainly hope you do not
approve such a ridiculous request.

Regards

Stephen Dyleski

13 Bertha Ave.

Raymond, NH 03077


